
Prof. Poonam Tandon 

Dean of Students’ Welfare 

October 17, 2021 

 

NOTICE 

 

Year 2020 pass out students of the University of Lucknow (UG / PG from LU 

campus only not from affiliated college) who are now continuing their studies from 

any institution / University of Lucknow are requested to fill this Google form latest 

by 20 October, 2021. Also attach current student ID.  

This information will be placed on the University website as well as used for 

the NAAC.  

 

(Poonam Tandon) 


